2017 CORPORATE PROFILE - SUMMARY OF CHANGES

EFFECTIVE: JANUARY 31, 2017

The January 31, 2017 reporting cycle is the first reporting cycle that corporate credit unions will use the new online
reporting application to file both their basic Profile information as well as their call reports. The Profile replaces
the Report of Officials software that was used to notify NCUA of credit union board members as well as key credit
union staff and committee members. The new Profile contains basic information about the credit union and
collects information on:

e  Key credit union board, staff, and committee contacts
e Credit Union locations, operations and IS&T practices,
e Corporate product offerings and services,

e Regulatory certification information, and

e Mergers and Partnerships.
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